

Dear Faculty,

The BFA Nominations and Elections Committee would like to announce the 2021 elections for At-Large Representatives for the CU Boulder Faculty Senate. This is an important opportunity for you to participate in the faculty governance process at CU.

We will be accepting nominations for the following seats:

- 1 At-Large Arts & Sciences Representative Seat
- 4 At-Large Other Units (Non-A&S) Representative Seats

although no more than one of these seats can go to an Instructor.

Nominations will be accepted beginning February 4 through February 15, 2021. Please nominate yourself and/or your colleagues. Nominees and nominators must be members of the Boulder Faculty Senate. All terms are for three years. Learn more about the nomination process and who is eligible for nomination.

Nominations should be emailed to: bfa@colorado.edu and nomination packets should include:

- the nominee's affiliation (A&S or Non-A&S), home department/unit, and contact details;
- the specific At-Large seat of interest;
- the nominee's confirmation (separate email is fine) that they are willing to serve;
- At-Large seat nominees are requested to provide a brief statement (50 or 60 words is fine) describing why they are interested in running, and/or what issues are of interest to them;
- the name and department/unit of the faculty member making the nomination (self–nominations are most welcome!);
- an email header containing the phrase BFA Election Nomination.

Elections for these seats will be held from February 22 through March 5, 2021. Elections are open to the CU Boulder Faculty Senate and are conducted electronically via Qualtrics. Election results will be posted on the BFA webpage.

Thank you for your participation.

Sincerely,

Adam Norris

Chair, BFA Nominations and Elections Committee BFA Secretary

Boulder Faculty Assembly | University of Colorado Boulder www.colorado.edu/bfa | bfa@colorado.edu